
February 7, 2022 Town Administrator Update: 

 

I had an email from a resident who was living at 25 Main Street when a tree at the edge of Veteran’s Park 

fell onto the house, causing damage. The resident was concerned about the condition of the rest of the 

trees in the park. Ron and I had spoken about this prior to her email, and agreed that the remaining trees 

should be brought down; this should be happening within the next week, weather permitting. 

Conway has a balance of $28,260.42 in the Housing Rehab Revolving Loan Fund Account through the 

Franklin County Regional Housing & Redevelopment Authority. 

Whately is having a 250th Celebration Parade and is requesting notification if the town would like to 

participate.  The date of the celebration is June 26, 2022. 


